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WCCC FURLOUGH INMATE FAILS TO RETURN TO WOMEN’S PRISON AFTER WORK 

HONOLULU – Women’s Community Correctional Center (WCCC) work furlough inmate Crystal 
Paulino failed to return to the facility after work.  She was scheduled to return to WCCC at 2:30 
p.m. State Sheriffs and Honolulu Police were notified. 

26-year old Paulino was serving time for Forgery and Unauthorized Entry into a Motor Vehicle. 
Escape 2 is expected to be added.  Her next parole hearing is scheduled for December 2015. 

Paulino is classified as a community custody inmate which is the lowest custody level. She is 
5’6”, weighs 120 lbs, and has brown hair and hazel eyes.  

If you see Paulino, call 911. 
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